
Customer Notice: Product Recall 
 

 
 
Krispy Kreme has taken the decision to recall a prepacked 4 doughnut pack product from 18 locations 
on a precautionary basis due to incorrect packaging not corresponding to the doughnut contents.  
 
This issue only concerns the following product:  pre-packed 4 pack  
 
Purchase locations affected – Asda Grantham, Tesco Boston, Morrisons Lincoln, Nottingham Beeston, 
Sainsbury Beeston, Sainsbury Chaddesden, Sainsbury Lincoln, Sainsbury Melton Mowbray, Sainsbury 
Worksop, Tesco Leicester Hamilton, Sainsbury Hinkley, Sainsbury Kimberley, Sainsbury 
Loughborough, Sainsbury Matlock, Sainsbury Ripley, Sainsbury Swadlincote, Sainsbury Tamworth, 
Sainsbury Wigston.   
 
No other Krispy Kreme products are affected by this issue.  
 
Our advice to consumers  
If you have bought the above product, please note that this box contains 2 Reese’s doughnuts 
(containing peanuts) and 2 Original Glazed doughnuts.  These doughnuts are not suitable for 
customers with a peanut allergy. If you would like to contact Krispy Kreme customer services with 
where you bought this product, photo / batch number for a full refund please email: 
customercare@krispykreme.co.uk or phone 01276 601170.  
 
Krispy Kreme takes its responsibilities to consumers extremely seriously and always aims to ensure 
the highest possible standards of product safety. We are sorry for any inconvenience or 
disappointment this product recall may cause you.  
 


